St Helens Referee Society – 2024 February Meeting – 05/02/24

The chairman opened the meeting at 19:45 and welcomed all members in attendance.
Chairmans Report
· The society is still planning on attending a live game (Due to last Months game being postponed)
Secretary’s Report 
· Liverpool County FA Development Officer Ben Speedie has left his post. The county FA is currently recruiting a new development officer. 
Treasurers Report
No matters to Discuss. 
Training Slot
Presentation completed on Law 11- Offside and recent changes to the law.
The next meeting will be taking place on Monday 4th March 2024 at Greenall’s Alder Hey Road – 19:45
